
Dear Friends of Congo’s Children;            Spring, 2015  
 
Thank you for your continued prayers, interest, and gifts for the Congo home for orphans and street children.  
Georgette, her co-workers, and the children also thank you!  
 
Some wonderful things happened in 2014: 

 The students lack textbooks.  Some are free from the 
government, and you can see these in the pictures below.   
Others (printed in France) are expensive.  Here is a new 
opportunity for us:  We want to help provide textbooks.    

 
We continue to support the children with 
funds for food and school fees.  We send 
$1250 US per month for food and $2000 
US every trimester to help with school 
fees.   
 
We invite you to a monthly commitment 
or an annual donation.  Take advantage of 
automatic deposit arrangements.  We 
issue income tax receipts for all 
donations.  Cheques may be made out to 
   Accountable Development Works,  
   84 Ruby St.,  
   Winnipeg, MB  R3G 2C9.  

 
We will begin with elementary textbooks.  The school has 6 sets 
of books; 30 sets are needed.  The average price per textbook is 
$20. Total costs for elementary textbooks will be $15,000.  We 
invite you to support the future of these schoolchildren in this 
way.  

Thank you!  

 

 

 
First, the home/orphanage got a 
well with a water pump powered 
by solar power.  This helps the 
children in cooking, washing, 
laundry, and gardening, and it 
serves the neighbors.  

Second, a new school was built 
and is running with 150 students 
in 6 classrooms, grades 1-4 and 
7-8.  With funds from Christian 
Broadcasting Network, a second 
school building is being 
constructed.  
  

 

Georgette insists with a great 
deal of gratitude that without 
our steady support they could 
not have developed to this 
stage. 
 

 


